"Kevin Howell" To <Dustin_Sene@nps.gov>

<khowell@digitalskylines.com ce
>

11/09/2009 10:06 AM bee
' Subject RE: FW: Fishing Bridge 150' tower_
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s éég‘e has been repliedto.;

She was worried without the height that.she could not cover the hotel very
well, :

She also said without the added height, she had no chance at getting signal to
Bridge Bay where the boats are.

I am still trying to get an answer on the fake tree.
Thanks,

Kevin

KEVIN T. HOWELL
DIGITAL SKYLINES, INC.
khowell@digitalskylines.com

602-717~7600 DIRECT
480-425-9353 OFFICE
480-425-9326 FAX

www.DIGITALSKYLINES.COM

Please visit our updated website!

————— Original Message-----

From: Dustin_Sene@nps.gov [mailto:Dustin Sene@nps.gov)
-Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 10:00 AM

To: Kevin Howell

Subject: Re: FW: Fishing Bridge 150°' tower_

Kevin,

I will take this to the wireless committee meeting this month and see where
they would like to go. I am sure that I will have to take it to the
superintendent for review. Can I tell her that Verizon is willing to put up a
"tree" tower like the one on the Madison? Also, just so I have a good idea
here to explain to everyone, why do we have to go higher than the original
plan? The engineer is aware that the wireless plan calls for service at the
fishing bridge area and the lake hotel area only, we are not looking for
service at bridge bay. I just want to make sure this is all clear before T
take this to Suzanne.

1 got the checks today, I am working on a Qwest proposal right now, I will get
on these 299's as soon as I can.

Thanks man,

Ds



